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School Board Support for PERS Reform (SB754) 
 
 
 
 
POLICY ISSUE / SITUATION: 
 
 
The Beaverton School Board included PERS Reform in the 2013 Legislative Agenda: 
 
 

 Beaverton supports legislation that would reform the Public Employees Retirement 
System, (PERS) to become a sustainable system for school districts and employees. 

 
This resolution supports the OSBA bill for PERS Reform (SB754) with three modifications: 
 

1. A stepped implementation of the Annuity Change to avoid a rush of employee 
retirement upon implementation of the reform 

2. No change to including sick leave in the final average salary calculation to avoid 
increased substitute costs and a rush of employee retirement upon implementation 
of the reform 

3. Add an additional reform to eliminate money match for inactive PERS members 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
 
 
(13-274) It is recommended the School Board approve Resolution 13-274 PERS Reform 
Senate Bill 754 (2013) Support. 
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